
 

VECTOR POSTING 
  

*** IMPORTANT OUTAGE UPDATE *** 
VECTOR – ALLIANCE AND NORTHERN BORDER INTERCONNECTS OUTAGES 

SEPTEMBER 19 – NOVEMBER 16, 2023 
 
October 19, 2023 

To Vector Shippers: 
 
Major facility upgrades are planned at the Alliance and Northern Border Interconnections in Will 
County, Illinois.  The meters and flow control valves at these interconnections are being 
replaced with equipment better suited for the smaller volume of gas that now flows at these 
sites.  This work will impact all transportation services at the interconnections for several weeks.   
Due to construction delays, the outage will tentatively extend through November 16, 2023 
and no commercial services will be scheduled during this time.  The Locations impacted 
include the meters, PAL and TTS points (AL101, ALL-PAL, ALL-TTS, NB101, NB-PAL and NB-
TTS). 
 
Please refer to a separate posting regarding Vector’s interconnection with Guardian Pipeline. 
 
These outages will impact Vector’s firm service contracts and Demand Charge Credit 
mechanisms under Vector’s FERC (GT&C Section 41) Gas Tariff will apply. 
 
Any inquiries or concerns should be directed to the following Marketing contacts: 
 

Matt Malinowski – Director, Market Development 
(734) 276-6189 
 
Dennis Scheibe – Manager, Transportation Services 
(734) 210-8481 
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